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Dear Sir/Madame,

I have deep concerns about the real threat to our privacy allowing government the ability to get around
encryption. I believe in the ends government is trying to achieve, and I don’t have a better alternative, but this
bill is not at all the right way to go!

The concern is the very real fact that this technology will NO DOUBT be abused. There is no doubt in the mind
of any rational thinking person that this kind of access to our privacy will be taken advantage of and it is for this
reason that I strongly oppose your plan to let this legislation pass.

You can’t defend the charge that you cannot be trusted so please don’t ask for our trust...

Sincerely,

John Torsello.


